
From: Rachel Wang
To: City Council
Cc: Randall Olsen; Rachael Markle
Subject: Temporary Moratorium on Self-Storage Facilities (Ordinance No. 754)
Date: Friday, September 30, 2016 2:07:16 PM
Attachments: Letter to City of Shoreline re Temporary Moratorium on Self-Storage Facilities (Ordinance No. 754)

 (03186426).pdf

Dear Councilmembers:

 

Attached please find a letter from Mr. Randall Olsen in regards to the above-referenced
 matter. Thank you.

 

CH& | Rachel Wang
Legal Assistant to Randall P. Olsen 
Cairncross & Hempelmann
524 Second Avenue | Suite 500 | Seattle, WA 98104-2323
d:206-254-4485 | f:206-587-2308

Our website has a new look. Visit us today at www.cairncross.com.

A member of Mackrell International, a Global Network of Independent Law Firms.

This email message may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the
 intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and delete the original message
 without reading, disclosing, or copying its contents. 
      
 

mailto:RWang@Cairncross.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:ROlsen@Cairncross.com
mailto:rmarkle@shorelinewa.gov
http://www.cairncross.com/














